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People with time for Children 

 
 

20th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Chestnut Class visit to Hartpury College 
 
On Tuesday 4th June 2019 we have been invited to visit Hartpury College to take part in a ‘Living things 
and their habitats’ workshop 
 
We will leave school at 9.30 a.m. and travel to Hartpury in their minibuses. The children will need to 
wear old clothes, wellington boots and a waterproof coat. There is every chance we will get muddy! We 
will return to school in time for normal home time.  
 
Packed lunches are required. If you are entitled to free school meals and would like to order a packed 
lunch, please let the office know before 9.00 a.m. Monday 3rd June. 
 
There is no charge for this visit. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Regards 
 
Miss Haile 
Chestnut Class Teacher 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Chestnut Class visit to Hartpury College – Tuesday 4th June 
 
My child …………………………………………………………………………. will be attending the visit to Hartpury College 
on Tuesday 4th June 2019. 
 

  Please tick if a packed lunch is required. 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………. Dated ……………………………………………………. 
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